
NESD HEAD START 
FOOD MONITORING POLICY 

 
It is the policy of NESD Head Start that 
representatives from NESD Head Start, 
Child and Adult Nutrition Services, 
Department of Public Safety, United States 
Department of Agriculture and other State 
and Federal officials have the right to make 
announced or unannounced reviews of the 
site’s operations. These reviews will be held 
during the site’s normal hours of operation. 
Anyone making such reviews must show photo 
identification and identification that they are 
employees of one of these entities. Centers 
are required to have two visits per school 
year. Home Base sites are required to have 
two visits per school year.  
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